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Crypt   
Crypt Chapel 

STV   
St. Vincent de Paul 
Parish Church 

SS - 
55 Seel St, 
Missionaries of 
Charity 

RLUH - 
Royal Liverpool  
University Hospital   

CLERGY:  
PRIESTS: 
Canon Anthony 
O’Brien Dean 
Mgr Peter Cookson  
Fr Gerard Callacher 
Fr Liam Collister 

DEACONS: 
Rev Noel Abbott  
Rev Paul Mannings  

TWO CATHEDRALS’ HONEY 
Please note that we have just taken a new 
delivery of the famous Two Cathedral’s Honey in 
the Cathedral Gift Shop.  It won’t last long!  Get 
yours now for £5.50 per jar. 
 
CATHEDRAL RECORD 
The Cathedral Dean is having a break from 
writing the Cathedral Record during the month of 
August.  He will return in September! 
 
ASSISTED DYING BILL POSTCARDS 
As you may know there is a very important 
debate taking place in the House of Commons 
on 11 September 2015 on a Private Members Bill 
to legalise assisted suicide.  There are many 
MPs in the House of Commons who are paying 
close attention to the views of their constituents, 
and it is very important that we should play our 
part as much as we can to make our voices 
heard.  There are postcards at the back of the 
Cathedral and the Crypt and they have been 
designed to be simple and effective in pointing 
out the grave risks in this Bill, and they can be 
signed by anyone of any faith or none who 
opposes the legalisation of assisted suicide.  
Please take one of the postcards and either send 
it yourself, or give them out to colleagues and 
friends to send to your local MP.  It is 
appreciated that the middle of the summer 
holidays is the least convenient time to receive 
these postcards.  The timing of the debate – 11 
September – leaves little option but to act now.  
Please alert yourselves to this issue and either 
write directly or send a postcard.  Thank you.  
Please collect a postcard from the back of the 
Cathedral or the Crypt. 
 
 
 
 

 
BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 
There will only be one Mass at 10.00am in the 
Blessed Sacrament Chapel on Bank Holiday 
Monday.  There will be no confessions that day.  
Normal timetable on Tuesday. 
	
  
FEAST OF THE ASSUMPTION 
Reflection 
Mary was a very humble person. 
A humble person is a transparent person, 
and cares nothing for acclaim. 
He or she receives praise and honour the way 
a clean window takes in the light of the sun. 
The brighter and more intense the light is, 
the less you see of the glass. 
It attracts no attention to itself, 
for it retains nothing of the light for itself 
but lets it shine through. 
Humble people know that without the light of 
God 
they themselves would be in darkness. 
Such an attitude makes it possible for them 
to receive the help and gifts of God. 
So it was with Mary. 
‘All generations will call me blessed’, she said, 
‘because God has done great things for me.’ 
Hence her soul was filled with joy and serenity, 
and the light of God shone through her. 
Mary, teach us to be humble and trustful before 
God, 
and we will find rest for our souls, 
and the light of God will shine through us. 
 

	
  

16 August 2015   The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

Mass Intentions Received 

Cathedral news 
	
  

  

	
  

	
  

WEEK COMMENCING: 16 August 2015 Mass & Service Times 
All services take place in the cathedral unless marked otherwise 

Gopal Chakrabarti (RIP), Cornelius Lansana 
(Private Intentions), Gerard Webb (RIP), Holy 
Souls, Richard William Higham (RIP), Jacqueline 
Mitchell (Birthday Remembrance), Tommy Wynn 
(RIP), Robert Loftus (RIP), Mervyn O’Leary (RIP), 
Kathleen Bragg (RIP), John Kelly (Get Well), Brian 
Morris (RIP),  John Donald (RIP), Paul Williams 
(RIP), Jane Cowell, Agnes Kearns (RIP 
Anniversary), Justine Moore and Dominic Penney 

(Marriage),  Philip Parker (RIP), Elaine Hughes (RIP), 
Anne Whelan (RIP), Betty Murphy (Get Well), Romilly 
SalisbuRy (RIP),  Margaret Patterson (RIP), Mary 
Aodhan Fagan (Intention), Jim O’Rourke (RIP), 
Maureen and Alan Iddon (Prayers are with you), 
Mary Mulholland (RIP). 

 

 

 

	
  

Sunday 16 August 
The Assumption of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary 
8.30am  Mass    
10.00am  Family Mass   Crypt  
11.00am  Solemn Choral Mass 
1.00pm  Polish Mass   Crypt 
4.00pm  Mass   RLUH 
7.00pm  Mass   Crypt 
 

Monday 17 August 
7.45am Morning Prayer 
8.00am  Mass  
12.15pm  Mass  Crypt 
5.15pm Mass   
 
Tuesday 18 August 
7.45am Morning Prayer 
8.00am  Mass  
12.15pm  Mass  Crypt 
5.15pm Mass    
 

Wednesday 19 August  
7.45am Morning Prayer 
8.00am  Mass 
9.00am  Mass (Ellen Berry) STV 
12.15pm  Mass  Crypt 
5.15pm Mass    
    
  
 

Thursday 20 August 
St Bernard 
7.45am Morning Prayer 
8.00am  Mass  
9.00am  Mass   SS 
12.15pm  Mass  Crypt  
5.15pm Mass   
 
Friday 21 August 
St Pius X, Pope 
7.45am Morning Prayer 
8.00am  Mass 
9.00am  Mass (Paul Pennington) STV 
12.15pm  Mass  Crypt 
5.15pm Mass    
 
Saturday 22 August 
8.45am Morning Prayer 
9.00am  Mass  
6.00pm  Vigil Mass (Kathleen Bowles,  

Get Well)   STV 
6.30pm  Vigil Mass  Crypt 
 
RECONCILIATION (Confession)  
Monday - Friday:  
Following the 12.15pm Mass Crypt 
Saturday: 
11.00am – 12noon   
3.30pm - 4.30pm 
	
  

Tel:  0151 709 9222           

Email:  enquiries@metcathedral.org.uk          @LiverpoolMet 
	
  



	
  	
  

	
  

	
  

ST VINCENT’S 
LOTTERY 
NUMBERS 
For week commencing 8 August. 
Winning numbers are 1, 5, 8, 11, 
12, and 14.  Prize was £950. 
There were no winners.    Next 
week the prize money will be 
£1,000.  
 

HOPE+ NEWS 
We are still a very long way from 
achieving our #FillTheseShelves 
objective.  As we are so busy at 
present, as fast as donations 
come in they are going out again.  
If you can make any donation of 
food or toiletries from our lists we 
would be very grateful; however 
at present we really need tinned 
fish, pasta and curry sauce, long 
life fruit juice, and UHT milk.  
Please be as generous as you 
can and leave any items in the 
Food Bank bin which is at the 
back of the Cathedral and the 
Crypt.  Many thanks for your 
generosity. 

STUDENT HOUSE 
From September a new student 
residence in the cathedral 
convent will be offering the 
support of a shared common life 
and a Christian setting for study, 
run by Chemin Neuf Community. 
For applications & enquiries email 
18-30.uk@chemin-neuf.org or call 
Kate on 07866 794 363. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
VOLUNTEERS 
REQUIRED 
 

Beanstalk is a national children’s 
literacy charity that supports over 
1,400 children in the North West 
through recruiting and training 
reading helpers. Each reading 
helper supports 3 children, on a 
one-to-one basis for at least a 
school year and therefore 
provides much needed 
consistency and support to the 
children. Volunteers go into 
school twice a week during 
school hours for 90 minutes on 
each occasion and sessions are 
a mixture of literacy, conversation 
and play. Sessions are therefore 
child-led, and aimed at 
encouraging the children and 
boosting their reading skills as 
well as their wider emotional 
wellbeing and confidence. 
Training and a DBS check is 
provided as well as ongoing 
support from Beanstalk. For 
further details please telephone 
0151 7224743 and email 
merseyside@beanstalkcharity.org.uk 
 
CAR BOOT SALE 
The next one will take place on 
Saturday 12 September.  Ring 
now to book your pitch.  Pitches 
are only £10.  Please note that 
we hardly have any good quality 
items to sell on our stall.  
Remember that any money we 
raise from the stall goes directly 
to the Cathedral.  Please have a 
good clear out and donate to us 
anything that we can sell.  We 
are particularly pleased to 
receive furniture so if that old 
table and chairs or settee is 
taking up room in your garage let 

us know!   Many thanks. 
 
 
 
ANNUAL COMMUNITY 
MASS 
Please note that the date for the 
Annual Community Mass will be 
on Sunday 13 September 2015 at 
11.00am.  This is an occasion for 
all of our community to come 
together to pray for one another 
and the work of the Cathedral.  
You are all invited. 
 
JOURNEY IN FAITH 
This is a process of discernment 
for anyone who may be interested 
in becoming a Catholic. It is open 
to those of any faith, religion or 
world view. We meet on Monday 
evenings from the end of October 
until March. At that stage those 
wishing to be received into the 
Church are welcomed at the 
Easter Vigil. Throughout the 
process (and it is a process rather 
than a programme or syllabus) 
there are presentations 
accompanied by space to pray, to 
reflect and to discuss. There are 
no written assessments or 
examinations! We aim to gather a 
group any time from now. Would 
you like to join us? 
Contact: Deacon Paul Mannings 
p.mannings@rcaol.co.uk 
 
SUMMER ORGAN 
RECITALS 2015 
Every Saturday throughout the 
summer.  They start at 2.00pm.  
No admission fee but there will be 
a retiring collection. 
Saturday 22 August. 
Norman Harper – St George’s 

Cathedral, Southwark 
Recital includes works by Liszt, Boyvin, 
Thrist, Peeters, Bonnet and Walton. 
Norman Harper was organ scholar at 
Gonville and Caius 
College, Cambridge where he studied 
organ with Peter Le Huray and Gillian 
Weir. In more recent years he 
continued his studies with David 
Sanger. He is now director of music at 
St George’s Metropolitan Cathedral, 
Southwark, as well as musical director 
of the Alleyn Singers.  
In addition to his CD recordings, 
Norman has performed as organ 
soloist in many of the major venues in 
the UK, including St Paul’s Cathedral, 
Westminster Abbey, Westminster 
Cathedral, St John’s College and 
King’s College Cambridge, the Temple 
Church, St Michael’s Cornhill, Coventry 
Cathedral and Southwark Anglican 
Cathedral.  
He has also performed in Germany, 
France, Estonia, the Czech Republic, 
Australia and the USA, including the 
National Cathedral, Washington DC. 
He has broadcast solo recitals on BBC 
Radio 3 and accompanied numerous 
choral services on BBC Radio and TV.  
Norman’s recitals during 2015 include 
Christchurch Priory, All Saints’ 
Leamington Spa, St Stephen’s 
Walbrook, St Michael’s Croydon, St 
Edmundsbury Cathedral, Hexham 
Abbey, Ripon Cathedral and 
Tewkesbury Abbey. 

 
 

Last week’s collection: £952.00 

PIAZZA CAFÉ 
0151 707 3536 
 

Fine Food, Speciality Coffees, 
Continental Beers and Wines 
 

Monday – Saturday 
9.00am – 5.30pm 
Sunday 
10.00am – 4.00pm 
Located in the  
Cathedral Visitor Centre 
	
  

GIFT SHOP 
Inspirational Gifts and 
Souvenirs to choose from. 
 
Monday – Sunday 
10.00am – 4.00pm 
 
Located in the  
Cathedral Visitor Centre 
 
0151 707 3525 
giftshop@metcathedral.org.uk 
Giftshop@metcathedral.org.uk 

GOLDEN BOOK OFFICE 
0151 707 2107 
t.lundbeck@metcathedral.org.uk 
 
The 5.15pm Mass on the first 
Friday of every month will be 
offered for all those who are 
recorded in the Golden Book. 
 
Monday – Friday 
10.00am – 3.30pm 
	
  

Open Monday-Saturday: First Admission: 10.00am Last Admission 3.30pm 

Crypt Admission Charges: £3 Adults, £8 Family (2 adults + 2 children) £2 School Parties (per person) 


